----Original Message-----From: Frederick Forbes <

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 6:52 AM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]5Crescent hill dr south Brampton

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

>

Sent from myi phone

We are horrified that you would waste taxpayers money on this ludicrous proposal This from an owner that has rented for years with 8 cars in driveway till recently. The property would be almost 14 feet taller than other properties on the street A drawing in 2D gives you little idea what it would look like A 3 D drawing should have been shown. We as residents since 1979 hope you will not allow our unique neighborhood to be destroyed.

Sincerely F Forbes and J Forbes

We authorize you to use our email for revised agenda Names Frederick Forbes and Joan Forbes 6 Crescent Hill Drive South
Brampton
L6S2P3